Eufaula City Schools and the Early Learning Center are now
pre-registering students for the 2019-2020 school year.

The deadline to register for pre-k is March 15th.

Acceptance into the pre-k is strictly through a random drawing to be held on
Wednesday, March 20th at 1:00 P.M. at the Eufaula Early Learning Center.

Parent/Guardian does not have to be present at drawing.
Notices will be emailed beginning April 16,

Complete the Pre-Registration Form at
https://alprek.asapconnected.com AND
Bring 2 proofs of residence (utility bills and mortgage or lease

agreement), birth certificate and a current immunization
blue slip to the Early Learning Center office
at 333 State Docks Rd.

Children must be four years of age on or before September 2, 2019 to be
eligible for Pre-K. There is no registration fee for this program.

Children birth to 4 years of age are eligible to register for First Teacher Alabama
at this time also by coming by the office. This program offers services and
education for the family through home visits.

Please call 687-1100, extension 144 if you have any questions or concerns.

The Eufaula City Schools Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs
and activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following person has been designated to
handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: Dr. Elizabeth Long and may be contacted at (334) 687-1100 or in writing at 333

State Docks Road, Eufaula, AL 36027 or email elizabeth.long@ecsk12.org.



